The last meeting was held on Monday March 13th 2017 in the Three Horseshoes



The minutes from the last meeting were discussed.

Luke said he would bring in the boards for the drop in. It is hoped that we are going to be able to gather information

at this event as to what residents want for the village, i.e traffic issues housing etc this input will help the committee

formulate the questionaire thus tailoring it specifically for the needs of Scotton and it's residents.

There are going to be two or maybe three further events held in the future.

The feedback from the questionaires wil bel discussed at the second event.

Luke has had the invitation leaflets printed and they were to be distributed around the village by members of the committee.

It was hoped that this could be done by Thursday the 16th of March.

We were told by Luke that the funding was underway and would be placed in the parish council account with an initial deposit of £2,500. being made.

Concerns were raised by Mr Littlewood regarding burial space remaing within the churchyard he suggested that it may

be necessary to aquire some land on or beyond the village boundary for such use, it was decided that maybe the diocee

would be able to throw more light on the matter.

The next meeting was to be decided via an email from Kim after the

drop in to which councillors Mewis, Rawlings and Duguid are to be invited.